
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
November 17th, 2020  

 
Oregon Transportation Commission  
Oregon Department of Transportation  
355 Capitol Street NE, MS11 Salem, OR 97301-3871  
 
RE: Comments on STIP Scenario Selection  
 
Chair Van Brocklin and Commissioners,   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the 2024-2027 State Transportation Improvement Plan 
(STIP) scenario selection process.  
 
We greatly appreciate you and your staff’s effort to ensure an inclusive and transparent STIP process.  
We also share the goals and priorities of your Strategic Action Plan including Climate-GHG Mitigation, 
Climate Adaptation/Resilience, Congestion Relief, Social Equity, Multimodal Mobility, Safety and State of 
Good Repair as presented to the Oregon Transportation Commission on October 22nd, 2020.  
 
Clackamas County has diverse needs for transportation funding and we appreciate the challenging 
nature of striking the right balance within the scenario selection.  While all of the funding catagories 
are important we believe that the Enhance scenario strikes the right balance and we ask that the 
commission select this scenario for the 2024-2027 STIP.   
 
We look forward to the upcoming conversation regarding funding/program allocations after the 
preferred scenario has been selected. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.    

Sincerely, 
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